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To: sycamorepenasquitos@panoramaenv.com

As a residence of Carmel Valley area, it was brought to my attention that SDG&E is proposing to add an
additional transmission line around the Carmel Valley (92130) area. With many elementary schools nearby in this
area, with large number of elementary school aged children, | hope SDG&E would put that under-consideration,
and revise its plan. Why risk the potential harm of exposing high level of EMF emission to our children, when
alternative such as placing the lines below ground is possible. | hope all those in charge of the plan place the
health concerns of our children, over the financial objectives.

Regards,

Dan Huang





